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Advanced Practice Nursing in the Care of Older Adults Laruie Kennedy-Malone 2018-10-31 Meet the diverse health care
needs of older adults! Explore effective ways to enhance the wellness and independence of older adults across the
wellness-illness continuum, including acute, primary, and long-term care. From an overview of the theories of aging and
assessment through the treatment of disorders, including complex illnesses, this evidence-based book provides the
comprehensive gerontological coverage you need to prepare for your role as an Advanced Practice Nurse. You’ll be
prepared for boards and for practice.
Advanced Practice Nursing in the Care of Older Adults Laurie Kennedy-Malone 2014-01-20 Explore effective ways to
enhance the wellness and independence of older adults across the wellness-illness continuum. From an overview of the
theories of aging and assessment through the treatment of disorders, including complex illnesses, this evidence-based
book provides the comprehensive gerontological coverage you need to prepare for your role as an Advanced Practice
Nurse. Understand how to easily identify factors that may affect the wellness of your patients and their families.
Plus, enhance your critical-thinking skills with real-world case studies that bring concepts to life.
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PET in the Evaluation of Alzheimer's Disease and Related Disorders Dan Silverman 2011-04-14 Among all the clinical
indications for which radiologists, nuclear medicine phy- cians, neurologists, neurosurgeons, psychiatrists (and others
examining disorders of the brain) order and read brain PET scans, demand is greatest for those pertaining to dementia
and related disorders. This demand is driven by the sheer prevalence of those conditions, coupled with the fact that
the differential diagnosis for causes of cognitive impairment is wide and often difficult to distinguish clinically.
The conceptual framework by which evaluation and management of dementia is guided has evolved considerably during the
last decade. Although we still are far from having ideal tests or dramatic cures for any of the established causes of
dementia, our options have expanded with respect to both the diagnostic and the- peutic tools now available. In the
first chapter of this book, the contribution and limitations of different elements of the clinical examination for
diagnosis of cog- tive symptoms are described, and the roles of structural and functional neuroim- ing in the clinical
workup are given context.
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